jake withee
Appleton
LD 1567

I’'m writing in support of the bill requiring clear labeling of cannabis products that
have been treated with irradiation. Consumers have a right to know how their
products are processed, especially when those methods may impact safety or quality.

Transparency builds trust. Please support this bill and give the public the ability to
make informed choices.



